
Fall into Fun with Storybook Character Day 
October 8, 2020 

Dear P.S. 234 Families,  

P.S. 234’s annual, “Story Book Character Day” will be on Friday, October 30, 2020. On this day both blended and 
remote students can dress as their favorite Story Book Character. Blended Learning Students must wear face 
masks as they do on all other days. Please note that costume masks or face coverings other than face masks worn 
to prevent/limit the spread of Covid-19 are not permitted. 
  
In order to maintain the health and safety of both staff and students, this year we will not host a Character Day 
Parade, however we will make the school day a fun filled Character Day experience for all students both in school 
and those learning remotely.  

We encourage all members of the P.S.234 Community to join the fun and show your School Spirit! Share your 
photos with our PTA by sending them to ps234pta@gmail.com so that your children can be included in the 
Character Day Video that will be created with all the submitted photographs/videos.  

Students can also share their photos on the Google Classroom Stream. Please note that Google Classroom is a 
form of Social Media, therefore please be mindful and make sure you are aware and approve of what is being 
posted to the Google Classroom Platform. 

Stay safe, be well and remain strong, 

Dora Danner 
Principal 


